
FREE COMMUNITY EVENT 
National Night Out  

Hosted by 
City of Delafield Police Department 

Tuesday, August 2, 2022 
6:00pm – 8:00pm 

Cushing Elementary School 
227 Genesee Street ~ Delafield 

https://lakecountryfamilyfun.com/event/national-night-city-
delafield/ 
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August 2022 Newsletter                           Summer in the Village 
  

Boating Reminders 
• • • 

Reminder for everyone:  all powered boats operating on any public waterway in 
the State of Wisconsin must have a Wisconsin Certificate of Number (registration) 
and expiration decals to operate a recreational vessel legally.  The Certificate of 
Number (registration card) must be on board and available for inspection by an 
enforcement officer whenever the vessel is operated.   
 
The registration number and expiration decals must be displayed as follows: 
 

• Numbers must be placed on each side of the forward half of the vessel. 
• Number must be read from left to right. 
• Number must be at least 3” high BLOCK letters. 
• Numbers must contrast with the color of the vessel and be clearly visible and 

legible. 
• Letters must be separated from the numbers by a space at least two inches 

wide. 
• Decals must be affixed three inches behind (toward the stern) and in line 

with the number. 
• Two-tones and camouflage numbers are not legal and should not be used. 

 

 
 

For more rules regarding Wisconsin Boating Laws and Responsibilities, please 
visit: THE HANDBOOK of Wisconsin Boating Laws and Responsibilities 
 

An Honor… 

Officer Skerbish was honored this past May 
with the 2021 Wisconsin Victim Witness 
Award in the Law Enforcement category.  This 
award was for the life saving assistance he 
provided to two fellow officers who were shot 
in Delafield in November of 2020.  Well done 
and thank you Adam!    

Pictured below from left to right: Chief Neumer, Officer 
Skerbish, Retired Officer Seeger (Hartland PD) and 
Captain Carney.

 
Board of Review 

••• 
Notice of Assessments were mailed July 1, 
2022. 

 
Open book is scheduled for Thursday, 
August 4, 2022 from 1pm – 5pm at the 
Village Hall.  If you have any questions, 
please contact Mark Link with Tyler 
Technologies at (800)959-6876, Ext. 1. 
 
Board of Review is scheduled for Thursday, 
August 18, 2022 from 10am – Noon at the 
Village Hall.   

Reminder:  Voting in person by absentee 
ballot is now OPEN at the clerk’s office:  
Monday – Thursday 8am to 4:30pm and 
Friday 8am – 3pm.   

The last day to vote an absentee ballot in the 
clerk’s office is 5pm on the Friday before the 
election, Friday, August 5, 2022.    

https://dnr.wi.gov/files/pdf/pubs/le/le0301.pdf

